
Dear Colleagues,  

We really hope you and your relatives are all well and healthy. 

Following on the guidelines from the Greek National Public Health Organization and the new 

strict measures for the cessation of the coronavirus in Attica, the Rector and the Administration 

Council of the University of West Attica decide the 7th Balkan Symposium on Archaeometry to be 

held only remotely.  

Additionally,  

The next few days all participants will receive analytical guidelines and personalized password for 

the electronic platforms.  

7th Balkan Symposium on Archaeometry is restricted only to registered participants, therefore all 

participants are kindly requested to complete their registration and pay the fees which are come 

down to “Remote Participation” (https://bsa7.uniwa.gr/fees/)1. Also, a receipt of the e-banking 

payment should be sent to conference’s e-mail (bsa7th@gmail.com).  

It is worth noting that each participant will receive by mail all the material of the Symposium, the 

Book of Abstracts (in USB), as well as the right to submit his work to a journal which will be 

announced after the end of the Symposium. 

In the end of the conference, all registered participants will receive their certificate of 

attendance/presentation.  

Finally, please find attached the final program of the conference.  

The Organizing Committee of the 7th BSA  

 
1 Make all payments to: 
PERREVIA NETWORK - Diktyo Perraivia 
BANK ACCOUNT: Pireaus bank-GREECE 
IBAN : GR 14 0172 6220 0056 2204 5012 416 
BIC : PIRBGRAA 
ACCOUNT NUMBER: 5622 0450 12 416 


